
 
 

 
 
 
 

REF: WMC/Year10SportsDay 

 

July 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am writing on behalf of the Physical Education department to give some information regarding 

your child’s participation in Sports Day on Wednesday 20th July 2022.  

Sports day this year will be held at Nechells Wellbeing Centre (Rupert St, Nechells, B7 4AR) 

and your child is expected to make their own way there where they will then be registered on 

arrival.  

Students are required to arrive at the centre at 9:45am for a 10’oclock start. They will take part in 

a variety of activities within their CORE Value groups lead by the PE department throughout the 

day. Students are required to bring lunch as there will not be an opportunity to leave the facility 

during the day. If your child is eligible for free school meals, then a lunch will be provided for 

them on the day.  

Students are required to attend Nechells in school branded PE kit to participate in the events 

throughout the day. Leggings are only allowed if shorts are worn over the top.  

If you do not currently have the above, please ensure plain black or navy attire is worn 

instead and this will be permitted for the day. 

If your child has a serious injury or condition which prevents them from taking part in the day, can 

you please provide a note explaining the condition.  Please note that your child should still 

wear their PE kit on the day to encourage their team. 

When students arrive to Nechells they will be given the opportunity to hand in any valuables to a 

member of staff. This includes wallets, watches, mobile phones and music players etc. As a 

school we state that students must not bring in high value items and if they choose to do so, then 

this is at their own risk.  

The school cannot accept responsibility for any lost, damaged or misplaced items. 

The day will finish at 2pm and students will then be free to make their own way home from the 

venue.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 
Mr W. McAllister      

Head of PE     


